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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GME 4-7 End of Year Trip 

 

On Friday the 24th of May GME P4-7 will be journeying to Kinloch Rannoch for their end of year school trip.  

 

On the way, we will stop at the Schiehallion carpark and walk the main path to the first ‘tobhta’ (ruin), linking to 

our next year’s topic on the Clearances. Then once in Kinloch Rannoch, we we will visit the park and the top of 

the loch by the war memorial.  

 

We will be travelling within the school day so children should arrive and finish school as usual.   

 

Packed lunches are required for the excursion and pupils may bring these from home or collect one from 
Tayside Contracts - this needs to be pre-ordered by Wednesday. 
 
Pupils should bring sun screen and a hat/cap, good footwear and wear cool or waterproof clothing, as 
appropriate to the weather forecast on the day.  
 
Children will be shown how to do checks – but please do consider protecting your child for ticks, with 
medication/ spray/ long socks, as ticks can be particularly dangerous in rural areas at this time of year.  
 
Mrs Morton will be traveling with the class and Mr Philip in the minibus (and Mrs Mhèinnearach will be staying 
at school with P1-3).  
 

If you are not happy for your child to attend this visit, please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk to remove your 

permission. Please also include any updated medical information or contact details, if relevant. 

 

Should you have any questions/queries, please do not hesitate to contact.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Màiri Morton  
GME P1-3, P4-7 Teacher 
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